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March 3, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Joey Alexander 
49-49 46th street  
Woodside, New York, 11377 
 
 
Dear Mr. Alexander,  
 

Thank you for attending our aunt’s surprise birthday dinner party .It was a pleasure to see you 
and your families last week. Your parents seem to have the most fun they danced the night away. But I 
am glad they had fun. I am sure they have lost weight especially all the Thai food that they ate.  

 
I was surprised that you got me a gift. Thank you so very much for the adorable bracelet. It was 

thoughtful of you and your family to think of me.  
 
There will be a forthcoming invitation for another gathering around Easter. See you then.  

 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
Amreen Akbar  
 
 


